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S # IN RESPONSE, PLEASE

% . .#..# March 8, 1994 REFER TO: M940228+

OFFICE OF THE
SECRETARY

MEMORANDUM TO: James M. Taylor
Executive Dire or for Operations

G-/ <

FROM: F' Samuel J . Chil 8 cretary,

1 -

SUBJ ECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING BY COMMONWEALTH
EDISON, 2:00 P.M., MONDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 1994,
COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE
FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, . MARYLAND (OPEN TO
PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission' was brieted by the following representatives
from Commonwealth Edison of the status of their nuclear programs.

J.J. O'Connor
Chairman & Chief Executive Officer

~

M.J. Wallace
Senior Vice President & Chief Nuclear Officer

L. DelGeorge "

Vice President Nuclear Operation Support

J.C. Bukovski
'' ice President.

commonwealth Edison agreed to return in about a year for an
update on the status of improvements.

There were no requirements identified for staff action,

cc: The Chairnan
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Remick
Commissioner de Plangue
OGC
OCA
OIG
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
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Commissioner Rogers was on leave and did notfpttend this'

briefing.
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